
 
 
Summary Feedback for South Gloucestershire Safeguarding Adults Board (SAB) 2nd Mar. 2017 
 
Minutes of 8th December 2016: 

 These minutes were agreed.  All the actions have been completed or are well underway. 
 
Quality Assurance Sub-Group:   

 The QA and Performance Report covering quarter 3 and the multi-agency audit were presented to 
the Board.  Recommendations invited – to be sent to Lisa Harvey. 

 
Learning & Development Sub-Group:    

 Work continuing on the Trained Trainer Network.  First meeting planned for 28th April 2017. 

 Joint Conference planned for 13th June 2017.  Themes for workshops invited. 
 

Communications Sub-Group:  

 Board Members to promote Stop Adult Abuse week within their own organisations and feedback to 
Sharon Prowse any activity they are carrying out in relation to this. 

 Work underway for the Annual Report. 
 
Policy & Procedures Sub-Group:   

 Work underway to write multi-agency procedures for Managing Allegations Against People in 
Positions of Trust. 

 To discuss multi-agency practice guidance at Regional level. 
 
Safeguarding Adult Reviews Sub-Group: 

 Teleconference of sub-group members planned for March 2017. 
 
Strategic/Working Plan: 

 2016/17 Plan is on track – being monitored by sub-group chairs. 

 2017/18 Draft Plan presented.  Any changes to be sent to Judy Eke. 
 
CQC Update: 

 Feedback provided on Inspection Programme completed in January 2017 using new rating system.  
Written report to follow. 

 
Trading Standards: 

 Presentation and Case Studies relating to financial exploitation/scams. 

 Work to be carried out to determine if this should be an issue for the Board. 
 
Annual Report: 

 To be complied by Board Business Manager. 

 Board Members to begin to prepare information they will be asked to submit. 
 
New Business Manager: 

 Sarah Taylor has been appointed.  She will hopefully take up her post in April 2017. 
 
National/Local Updates: 

 Sirona/Virgin split. 

 Police training pilot identifying vulnerability in victims of crime. 

 AWP Safeguarding capacity is expanding. 

 New Health & Wellbeing Strategy being developed. 
 
AOB 
None.    

*** The next meeting will be held on 8th June 2017 at 9.30 a.m. ***  


